CLASSICAL ASSOCIATION OF SCOTLAND: GLASGOW & WEST CENTRE

NEWSLETTER 2006
Dear member,

As Hon. Secretary of the local branch of the Classical Association of Scotland I am delighted to welcome you to our new and exciting series of lectures for the session 2006–2007. As you can see from the enclosed programme, we have an interesting and varied programme of speakers from home and further afield. The topics have been chosen to attract professional classicists and school teachers, as well as a wider audience interested in the ancient Greek and Roman cultures and their reception. It is a pleasure to acknowledge here the financial support of three Societies with which we are having joint meetings this session: the Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies, the Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies, and the Scottish Hellenic Society.

I very much hope that you will find this session’s programme attractive, and that you will wish to renew your subscription. Please do so promptly (to save extra reminders) and send your cheque as soon as possible to the Treasurer at the address on the tear-off slip. The minimum rate is £6; donations above this level are most welcome and would help the Committee in its aim of producing a varied programme. Do bring this newsletter to the notice of any friends who may be interested in the classical world, and encourage them to join our society. Extra copies of the newsletter are available from me on request; details can also be found at http://www.st-andrews.ac.uk/cas/. As usual, all students are welcome to attend any of our meetings free of charge.

I look forward to seeing you at our meetings.

Dr Susan Milligan, Hon. Secretary

39 Cecil Street (flat 3/1), Glasgow G12 8RN

phone: (0141) 334 2807 email: susan@writtenword.co.uk
​​​​​​​​​​​​​

To: Mrs Mary Wade, 1 Cleveden Crescent, Kelvinside, Glasgow G12 0PD.

I enclose a cheque for £                 (minimum £6 per person) made out to “Classical Association of Scotland, Glasgow & West Centre” being my/our subscription for session 2006–2007.

Style....................Name.................................................................................................................

Address..........................................................................................................................................

...............................................................................................................Postcode.........................

Please note: Anyone is welcome to join at a meeting, but existing members are asked to use this form. Cards will be issued at the meetings on receipt of the subscriptions.

CLASSICAL ASSOCIATION OF SCOTLAND – GLASGOW & WEST CENTRE 2006–2007

Except where indicated, meetings will begin at 19:30 and will take place in the Department of Classics, 65 Oakfield Avenue, University of Glasgow.
Monday 23 October 2006

(joint meeting with the The Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies)

Professor Edward Harris (University of Durham)

Cleon and the failure of Athenian democracy

Wednesday 15 November 2006
(joint meeting with The Scottish Hellenic Society)

Gilmorehill G12, 9 University Avenue, The University of Glasgow, 19:15
Mr Jason Crowley (University of Manchester)

The ancient automated battlefield: a somewhat irreverent look at the psychology of the classical Greek hoplite phalanx

Monday 15 January 2007

(joint meeting with the The Society for the Promotion of Roman Studies)

Professor Roy Gibson (University of Manchester)

New approaches to Ovid’s Ars Amatoria (illustrated)

Monday 19 February 2007

Professor Robert Crawford (University of St Andrews)

George Buchanan: an Apollo of the North

Monday 5 March 2007

Professor P. G. Walsh (University of Glasgow)

How to read Pliny’s letters

Monday 16 April 2007

Annual General Meeting at 19:00, followed at 19:30 by

Dr Catherine Steel (University of Glasgow)

Myth and history in Cicero’s Verrines
